LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Morristown
Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing at
402 Gouverneur Street on Monday, June 27, 2022, at 4:30
pm, to hear a variance requests pursuant to Article IV-B-
3(f)i(c), of the Town of Morristown Land Use Law.

The request is by: Richard Patten, Sr. — 3372 CR 6
Hammond, NY 13646Y. All persons or their
representatives wishing to appear at such hearings may do
so in person or virtually, by Zoom. If you would like to
attend virtually, please contact the Town Clerk at 315-
375-6510 or clerk@townofmorristownny.org for the
meeting ID and Passcode, prior to the day of the meeting.
Written comments will also be entertained. Dated: June
14, 2022 Town of Morristown Zoning Board. By Jill
Sullivan, Town Clerk



